HARTLAND TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION WORK SESSION FEBRUARY 2, 2006

1. CALL TO ORDER
2. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

3. ROLL CALL - Present: Chairman Fox, Commissioner Voight, Commissioner Rataj,
Commissioner Hill, Commissioner Hopkins, Commissioner Newsom, and Commissioner
Crouse,

4. APPROVAL OF FEBRUARY 2, 2006 PLANNING COMMISSION WORK SESSION
AGENDA

Move to approve the Planuning Commission Work Session agenda for February 2, 2006. Motion
Newsom. Second Hill. Voice Vote. Motion Carried 7-0-0.

5. CALL TO FUBLIC
No one came forward.

6. DISCUSSION — PLANNING COMMISSION GOALS AND OBJECTIVES FOR 2006
Scott Barb, Denise Lutz and McKenna Associates were present.
After much discussion a list of PC goals and objectives was developed, please see the attached
for a complete list of the Planning Commission Goals and Objectives for 2006.

7. CALL TO THE PUBLIC
Gary Cornillaud, 2558 Cedar Lane Ct. - Would like to volunteer to be on any committee
dealing with the “Village”.

Katie Schilueter, 1575 Shoreline Drive - Discussed her concerns with drain issues and the
watershed,

8. COMMITTEE REPORTS
Planner Barb - A “Sign Checklist” will be developed and assessed by staff; the PC would still
have the responsibility of approving signs.

Commissioner Hopkins - “Capital Improvement Committee” is looking for a volunteer from the
PC - Jeff Newsom accepted.

Commissioner Newsom - Discussed “Citizen Planner” courses available to the new PC
members.

Chairman Fox - 1) The “Informal Committee” consists of Chairman Fox and Commissioner
Rataj. 2) Addressed education available to PC members and the need to budget for this. 3)
Stated that “Hartland Crossings” will be on the next PC agenda, he also mentioned that a “Task
Force™ has been established in order to identify issues dealing with roads and drainage, earlier in
the approval process.

9. ADJOURNMENT
Move to adjourn at 9:40 p.m. Motion Hopkins. Second Voight. Voice Vote. Motion Carried.
7-0-0.
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